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My name is ‘Insert name’, I am a member of the ‘Insert Clubs name’.
The ‘Insert Clubs name’ provides a large number of services which I enjoy participating in, including food, drinks, sports, live entertainment and pokie machines.
I do not support any proposals within the discussion document “Reducing Pokie Harm” that will change the pokie machines.  The pokie machines in my club are operated legally and for the entertainment of members, if the machines are changed to remove ‘free-spins’, reduce bet values or reduce the entertainment value, I believe people will just stay home and gamble online where they are at far more risk of harm because their gambling will be private.
When I visit my club, I interact with other members and staff members, and I feel like I would be able to reach out for help if I was to develop a problem with my gambling.  

The pokie room at my club displays messages about harmful gambling and I can easily find a phone number to call if I am worried about my gambling.  You may wish to list other harm minimisation practices that members are aware of.
I am also aware that our club is able to use money generated from the pokie machines for maintaining the club, helping our sporting adjuncts and also making grants to local community groups.  The proposals in the discussion document would be hugely expensive for our club and will reduce the amount of funds available for use.  You may wish to provide specific details of how you have benefited from these funds i.e. purchase of equipment for adjunct activities.
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